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P.R.No.28/2024                              Date:  16.02.2024 

Press Release 

Reopening of Car Parking area after renovation at Little Mount Metro Station 

 In an effort to enhance passenger convenience and to optimize parking 

operations, the parking area at Little Mount Metro Station was temporarily closed for 

carrying out the renovation work. Since the renovation works have been completed 

with improved facilities like paver block flooring. The upgraded parking space will be 

reopened from February 19, 2024 (Monday) for public usage at Little Mount Metro 

Station. 

 Passengers are requested to avail this facility for parking their four wheelers 

and two wheelers and continue their patronage with Chennai Metro Rail. 
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